





Our adventures at Steeton Primary School this week ...

- . Thank you to everyone who attended parents' consultation meetings this week. It was lovely to see so many people in school sharing the achievements of the children. A short survey will be sent to you by ping - please take the time to respond as it helps us to tweak arrangements for next time.
- · You will by now have seen the videos on the school website. We are really pleased with how they turned out and hope that it gives virtual visitors to Steeton a glimpse of school life.
- · It was odd sock day on Monday thanks to everyone who supported us in raising awareness of diversity and how we celebrate it...wouldn't it be a dull place if we were all the same?!
- · Mr. Shaw has been beaming with pride following the amazing results from the girls' football tournament at South Craven. We really do have some talented players and are on our way to the next round. Well done to: Hibah, Millie, Safiya, Falaq, Leyla, Annie, Haniya, Milo, Felicity and Joselyn.
- Year 1/2 have continued their dinosaur work, producing some fantastic portraits of Mary Anning a famous palaeontologist and fossil collector. Year 3/4 have been working on cave drawings in Magic Monday lessons and enjoyed printing with paint on their hands.
- · Today children have been celebrating Children in Need day. There have been some fun Pudsey Bear related outfits and thank you to everyone who took the time to participate.
- · Please remember that we have some children in school with severe allergies. If your child brings a packed lunch to school, please do not send any foods that contain nuts. It can be life-threatening to some of our children.



